
        

Visit us on the web 

www.csidfl.org 

Get notified from the City of 

crucial information, weather 

advisories, missing children/

adults, criminal activity, & 

homeland security issues. 

Code Red delivers a voice 

message to 60,000 residents 

per hour. Code Red attempts 

each telephone number 3 

times and will leave a mes-

sage in your voice mail if you 

have an answering machine. 

Make sure your phone number 

is updated & valid...visit:       

CoralSprings.org/codered 

 

 

JOIN  US  ON  OUR  

 CHANNEL 

 

 

 

See videos covering: 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

The Canal System in CSID 

 

Calculating a Water Bill 

 

 Field Services Functions 

 

Processing Wastewater 

 

All videos are produced in-

house utilizing the talents of 

our staff.   

 

You can link to our videos 

from our website at:

 csidfl.org 

The monthly Board of Su-

pervisors meeting is held on 

the 3rd Monday of each 

month.  We would enjoy 

your participation. 
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Dear residents: 

 

You probably didn’t realize it, but starting in October 2013, CSID has been supplying the District 

with water produced from our new water treatment plant which uses  R/O (reverse osmosis) 

technology.   

 

In addition to the new water treatment plant, our capital improvement project also included a new 

wastewater treatment plant and upgrades to the electronics and  computer processing for the 

wastewater department.   

 

We know that most residents have never had the opportunity to visit a water or wastewater treatment 

plant and we trust that you will be very impressed when viewing the treatment process. Our goal is 

that you will have a better understanding of all the new technologies at work.  To accomplish this, 

we will hold an OPEN HOUSE on April 5th from 10 am-2 pm where we will provide on-going 15-

20 minute mini-seminars with our licensed employees who will give a brief overview of the water, 

wastewater, drainage and field service processes.  There will also be a brief Q & A session after 

each mini-seminar.  Each seminar will be conducted where the process takes place so you will be 

viewing the sewage treatment plants from the catwalk above the 1.5 million gallon tank and you will 

be in the water treatment building with the “R/O trains” where your drinking water is made.  

 

So stop by and enjoy some refreshments, meet the members of the  Board of Supervisors, get 

information from the utility staff, and take home an official CSID memento.  Hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

CSID - Board of Supervisors 

You are Invited! 
Join us at our OPEN HOUSE on  April 5th  from 10 am to 2 pm.   

Come and tour our new water and wastewater  treatment plants, learn 

money saving tips, and meet your Board of Supervisor’s  

 

OUR  GOAL  IS  TO  BE  TAKEN  FOR  GRANTED 
 

THE CSID EMPLOYEES ARE HARD AT WORK TO MAKE SURE YOUR WATER AND 

SEWER SERVICE IS NEVER INTERRUPTED OR COMPROMISED. WE ARE ALSO WORKING 

TO BE SURE YOUR CANALS DO NOT FLOOD DURING HEAVY RAINFALL AND THAT THE 

UNDERGROUND WATER AND SEWER LINES ARE ALWAYS IN GOOD REPAIR.  WE 

KNOW THAT THIS IS WHAT YOU EXPECT FROM US, AND WE ARE CONSTANTLY 

WORKING TOWARDS THAT GOAL. WHEN YOU TURN ON YOUR WATER FAUCET, 

BRUSH YOUR TEETH, WATER YOUR PLANTS, FLUSH YOUR TOILET, OR WASH YOUR 

CAR, KNOW THAT WE ARE WORKING HARD TO NEVER LET YOU DOWN.    

Ted Mena-Vice President  Duane Holland-Secretary Dr. Martin Shank-President 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://flipthemedia.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/youtube-logo2.jpeg&imgrefurl=http://flipthemedia.com/2013/03/the-channelization-of-youtube/&h=905&w=1280&sz=56&tbnid=JK3T0Bi266AFaM:&tbnh=119&tbnw=168&prev=/search%3Fq
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Plan on touring the Water Plant during our 

Open House on April 5th. Get a hands-on 

education of the procedures we use to treat 

the raw water and produce a great tasting 

final product.  You’ll be fascinated. 

Get an up-close and personal view of the many 

machines, filters, and gas reducing chambers used 

to produce the water you drink.  This tour is great 

for children as well as adults.  Most people take 

water for granted.  Find out how it is produced and 

sent to your home or business.  You may be amazed. 

     The newly opened Nano-filtration Water Treatment Plant  - October 2013 
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Parks and Green spaces Donated to the City 

 

CSID would like to congratulate the City of Coral Springs on its 50th anniversary.  The Coral Springs Improvement District is proud to have been 

a part of making the City what it is today and we are happy to have greatly contributed to the quality of life within the City of Coral Springs. 

 

Coral Springs is one of the prime cities in Broward County in which to live.  Did you know that many of the parks and green spaces in the City 

were donated to the City by the Coral Springs Improvement District?  You may not be aware that in 1980 and 1981 CSID transferred 

ownership of the park properties it owned to the City of Coral Springs.  This transfer included 14 Parks and multiple buffer strips.   

Below is a list of the over 91 acres of land that  CSID gave to the City for parks and green spaces. 
 

Park 7-Parcel JJ  (2 acres-Shadow Wood Park; 9350 SW 1st Place)  

Park 14-Parcel D of Ramblewood South (11 acres-Kiwanis Park; 520 Ramblewood Drive)  

Park 15-Parcel LL & MM of Shadow Wood (21 acres-Three Mountains Natural Area; 9200 NW 1 St.) 

Park 16-Parcel T of Oakwood (7 acres-Oakwood Park; 10284 SW 1 Court) 

Park 17-Parcel C of Oakwood (6 acres-Whispering Oaks Park; 10100 NW 6 Street) 

Park 18-Parcel Q of Maplewood (5 acres-Richard Petrillo Park 10050 NW 11 Manor; R/C Club Track) 

Park 19-Parcel N of Maplewood (8 acres-Ralph Diaz Memorial Park; 9701 NW 19 Street) 

Park 20-Parcel C of Maplewood (4 acres-Dede Gilmore Memorial Park; 10201 NW 19 Street) 

Park 23-Parcel T & Par. KK -Cypress Run (16 acres-Cypress Hammock/Orchid Park; 1300 Coral Springs Dr.) 

Park 30-Parcel G of Cypress Run (7 acres-Lakeview Park; 11501 Lakeview Drive) 

Park 47-Parcel B and C of Cypress Run (3 acres-Eagle Ridge Park; 11650 NW 20 Drive) 

Park 56 & 57 Lot 9-10, Block LL of Ramblewood (1 acre-Ramblewood Park; 1806 NW 82 Avenue) 

Park 58-Lot 1, Block Y of Ramblewood (1/2 acre-Countrywood Park; 8395 NW 14 Court) 

     Plant ‘D” Wastewater Treatment Plant Rehabilitation  in December - 2013 

Here, two of our employees 

hand-tighten each of the 1,392 

air diffusers after a thorough 

cleaning. The air diffusers 

energize bacteria in the 

natural process of the 

decomposition of sewage. 



Coral Springs Improvement District 
 10300 N.W. 11th  Manor 

 Coral Springs, Florida 33071 

   Phone: 954-753-0380  ▪  Fax: 954-753-8784  ▪   
     www.csidfl.org 

 

A Message from the Board President        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Board of Supervisors monthly meeting is held every 3rd Monday at 4:00pm 

I am very proud to announce that after 5 years of planning, construction, and refinements CSID began produc-

ing water from our new nano-filtration plant starting in late October and have fully changed over from the old 

process of treating our water through the lime softening method by November 2013.  Nano processing is the 

latest water treatment technology and CSID is one of only 25 facilities in the Tri-County area to produce water 

with this technology.  With the expertise of the staff from our water division, the water we are producing is 

indistinguishable in taste, color, ph, and softness from what you have been used to drinking and using. 

 

As mentioned on page one of this Newsletter, we would like to invite all of our residents to our OPEN HOUSE 

at CSID so we can show off our new treatment plants in the water and wastewater departments.  There will be 

tours, and our expert staff will be available to answer your questions.  Come join us for some food and bever-

ages and receive a CSID water bottle as a gift so you can enjoy our water away from your faucet and save 

money by not buying bottled water.  The Board of Supervisors is looking forward to greet-

ing and discussing any issues that you may wish to talk to us about.  I can’t express to you 

how dedicated and hard working our employees have been to make this the best Improve-

ment District in the City, and in my opinion the best in the State.  Hope to see you there! 
 

COME CELEBRATE WITH US.  OUR OPEN HOUSE IS SATURDAY, APRIL 5th  FROM  10 am until  2 pm 

 

Sincerely,  Dr. Martin Shank 

 

 

 


